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Home of Compassion

From: Anthea Mc Kriel [mailto:anthea.mckriel2@gmail.com]
Sent: Sunday, November 14, 2010 11:56 PM

To: homeofcompassion@mweb.co.za

Subject: Re:The Hague Primary

To whom it may concern

Herewith a special thanks for sandwiches given to our children today, the educators as well as the
children appreciate the donation.

Kind Regards

Anthea Mc Kriel
(Secretary)

(021)956-1123
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